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OSCAR President

From: Sharyn Eyles <sharyn.eyles@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au> on behalf of Michael Whittaker 
<Michael.Whittaker@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 5 February 2018 09:22
Subject: Sunshine Coast Council - Thank you  re: Yaroomba Beach presentations

Dear sir/madam, 
  
I’d like to take the opportunity to thank you for your group presentation to Council last week regarding the 
Yaroomba Beach development proposal. 
  
Your time, efforts and professionalism in preparing and presenting and the supporting material provided was 
greatly appreciated by all of council. 
  
The development application is now in the decision stage and will be assessed in accordance with the 
legislative requirements. As submitters you will be advised of any decision which will be determined at a future 
Council meeting. If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate the assessment team. 
  
Kind regards, 
 
 
Michael Whittaker | Chief Executive Officer 
Office of the CEO | Sunshine Coast Council 
 
Phone:      07 5441 8688 
Email:       michael.whittaker@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
Website:    www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
Mail:          Locked Bag 72 Sunshine Coast Mail Centre Qld 4560 
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To find out more about the Sunshine Coast Council, visit your local office at Caloundra, Maroochydore or Nambour; or visit us online at 
www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au. If correspondence includes personal information, please refer to Council's Privacy Policy .  

This email and any attachments are confidential and only for the use of the addressee. If you have received this email in error you are requested to notify the 
sender by return email or contact council on 07 5475 7272, and are prohibited from forwarding, printing, copying or using it in anyway, in whole or part. Please 
note that some council staff utilise mobile devices, which may result in information being transmitted overseas prior to delivery of any communication to the device. 
In sending an email to council, you are agreeing that the content of your email may be transmitted overseas. 
Any views expressed in this email are the author's, except where the email makes it clear otherwise. The unauthorised publication of an email and any 
attachments generated for the official functions of council is strictly prohibited. Please note that council is subject to the Right to Information Act 2009 (Qld) and 
Information Privacy Act 2009 (Qld). 


